
  
 
 
 
 
April 19, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Robert Stein, Chairman 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
 
RE:   Docket No. 461A:  Greenwich Substation and Line Project 

Notification of Commencement of Construction Activities 
 

 
Dear Chairman Stein: 
 
Pursuant to Section 16-50j-62(b)(1) of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies and 
Condition 10 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s (Council) November 9, 2017 Decision and 
Order, The Connecticut Light and Power Company doing business as Eversource Energy 
hereby provides to the Council written notification that the construction of the subject project 
will commence at Cos Cob Substation on or about May 12, 2018. 
 
The adjacent property owners and the First Selectman of Greenwich have been or are being 
notified prior to the commencement of construction.  
 
Should you or other Council members have any questions regarding this submission, please 
do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at kathleen.shanley@eversource.com or telephone 
at (860) 728-4527. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathleen M. Shanley 
 
 
 

56 Prospect Street 
P.O. Box 270 
Hartford, CT 06141-0270 
 
Kathleen M. Shanley 
Manager – Transmission Siting 
Tel:  860-728-4527 
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